
 

 

 

April 6, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

It is with deep regret that we announce that Hearts Memorial, scheduled for May 3rd 2020 has been 

cancelled.  This decision has been made to align with new public health measures to limit the time 

individuals spend in large gatherings due to COVID-19 in an effort to protect and maintain your health 

and safety. 

We plan to honor your loved ones at next year’s Hearts Memorial in 2021.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your loved ones at this time. 

Regards, 

Hearts Memorial Committee 
Mazankowski Alberta Heart Institute 
 

 

 

 


